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From: Ann Lobotzke
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Historic Designation for Summit Avenue properties
Date: Thursday, August 05, 2021 3:44:29 PM


I fully support the temporary and permanent historic designation for the houses
located at 2275 and 2279 N Summit Avenue.  They are also representative of the
houses of that vintage in the Northpoint South area, if less grand than some of the
others.


I reside at 2116 E Ivanhoe Place, on the same block.


Sincerely,
Ann Lobotzke
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